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Garage Sales
Reminder! The Annual Fall Garage Sales will be held September 6 (9-6) and September 7 (8-2) in

Lamplighter, Towanda, and Indian Creek. As of this printing, there are 7 sales slated for our
subdivision. Please visit your neighbors sales. Remember, one man's junk is another man's
treasure! Pass the word along to friends, family and co-workers and get a crowd of people to visit
the sales and help your neighbors along! =

The Towanda District L|brary will hold a Book Sale Friday, September 6th from 9:00-2:00 during the
Towanda-area Garage Sales. 301 S. Taylor Street in Towanda 728-2176. Check them out!

Garden Club
The Indian Creek Garden Club WI|| hold |ts next meeting September 15th at 7:00p.m. at the home of
Tim & Helen Mogill, 18 Bent Tree Lane. This meeting is to see who is interested in continuing the
Garden Club and to plan the next several meetings. Anyone not able to attend but still interested in
joining or continuing the club is asked to call Kay Liebenow, 728-2427 or Helen Mogill, 728-2048.

Towanda District Library News for September .

The fall session of Wednesday morning story hour will begin September 4 and run for 8 weeks
through October 23. Three to five-year olds will meet from 11:00-11:30 am. Registration is limited to
10 children and is filling up, so call to register your child now at 728-2176. If you are interested in
story time for your 18 month to two-year olds, please let the library know.

The library wishes to thank its two newest volunteers: Charlie Shoemaker for changing fluorescent
light bulbs and Dawn Sutter for covering books. A volunteer is still needed for the recycling and
computer support.

The library is hoping to annex Blue Mound Township into their library district and will have a
referendum placed on their ballot Nov. 5. Blue Mound Township does not currently have library
service. If you know of anyone who lives in that area, please tell them about our library and
direction questions to Mary Williams at 728-2176 or to any library board member.

Our own Tim Mogill was voted on to the Library Board! The library now has a full board but several
openings will come up in Mary of 2003, so if you're interested in becoming a library trustee, please let
the library know.

Website Addresses to Check Out

Indian Creek:: www.frontiernet.net/~tmogill/icreek/home.htm

The Garden Club: www.frontieret.net/~tmogill/GardenClub/Homepage.htm
Towanda Library: www frontiernet.net/~tdl/towandalib.htm

The Complete Fitness Experience

"Weigh to Health" weight management for women is an 8 week program starting Sept. 26 at 6:45pm
(Thursday evenings). Women's Toning Classes meetsMo_ndeys‘& Thursdays at 5:30 pm. Aerobic
Kickboxing Classes meets Wednesdays & Fridays at 6:00' am in; Hudson. Yoga Classes begin
September 28 at 7:15 am (Saturday mornings). Call Cindi Lockhart at 824-TCFE (8233) to register
for any and all of the above classes. -




WELCOME OUR NEWEST NEIGHBORS!!!

We would like to welcome our newest neighbors to Indian Creek! 4
Residing at 10 Timber Creek Court since August 6th, is the Kraft Family: Lowe Creative Services
with State Farm, Chris, a "stay-at-home" Mom who also works two days a week for an area doctor,
and their children Anna, 2-1/2 and Cassi, 1. Both Louie and Chris are originally from this area, Chris
having lived directly behind Indian Creek subdivision and are pleased to be living in the subdivision.
They truly enjoy the cul de sac they are living on. Chris stated people have been very friendly since
their move in. They enjoy taking walks and being outdoors with their greatest joy being Anna and
Cassi. You will note Louie and Chris have been added to the Directory. Please make them feel

welcome!

DIRECTORY UPDATE
Please find attached your copy of the 2002 Indian Creek Residential Directory. If information is
missing or incorrect for your household, please either email it to me at vickyhogan@yahoo.com or
drop it in the black mailbox located on the mailbox/paperbox post at 3 Fox Creek Road as soon as
possible. | will make corrections and additions as needed. This directory is given to all Indian Creek
Residents only. If the school districts request a copy, | do send it to them as well. Please do not
abuse this directory by giving it out to others. This information is for residents only.

IN NEED OF INFORMATION . : ;
| am asking that the people that purchased the Roe home at 11 Bent Tree Lane and the people who
have purchased the Chapko home at 28 Candle Ridge Road please write down (or email me) the
following information: Names of persons residing in the home, telephone numbers, email
addresses, business/occupations, hobbies, where you moved from, why Indian Creek was your
selection, and any information you would like to share with your new neighbors. | had left surveys
in your mailboxes some time back but have gotten no response. Please leave it in the black
mailbox at 3 Fox Creek Road or better yet, email me the information as soon as possible so that |
may complete our directory information and welcome you to Indian Creek in the October newsletter.
Also, Gleasons and Muellers: If you will send me the information on the listing price and features of
your homes, | will gladly place them in the newsletter or possibly send out an additional flyer about
them. These two homes are currently on the market.

LOOKING FOR A HELPING HAND AROUND THE HOUSE?

*Give Julie a call at 365-8490. Julie is interested in cleaning houses in the Indian Creek Area. She
has worked in the cleaning business for 20 years. She has several references in Indian Creek. She
wants to do the basics--no heavy lifting or cleaning garages. Just dusting, vacuuming, kitchens,
bathrooms, etc... She has just a few openings now on Thursdays and one on Friday. Every other
week, once a month or if you are entertaining and just want extra help before or after your party.
"Husbands!" What about a birthday or anniversary gift of a clean house for your wife?!!! If this
interests you, give Julie a call and help is on the way!

*Give Ruth a call at 728-2263. Ruth Kurtenbach has 8 years experience in cleaning homes. She is
a dependable and honest person who would like to clean homes during the week anytime between
6:00 am and 4:00 pm. She will happily give you a free estimate if you'll give her a call and set up a

time to meet. Ruth is a Lamplighter resident. 7
/

NEWSLETTER ITEMS OF INTEREST é

Anyone having items they would like to place in the Thdian Creek newsletter, please write it down
and either mail it to Vicky Hogan, 3 Fox Creek Road, drop it in the black mailbox on the mailbox post
at the same address or email vickyhogan@yahoo.com by the 25th of each month. Newsletter
information is proofread, edited and typed by the 28th of each month and printed and delivered
between the end of the month and the 5th of the month it is for. Ads or information for residents are
free of charge. Any business that would like to have ads placed may be subject to a printing charge.
Without your "news" we would have no reason for a newsletter!



